
  CJES November Newsletter    

 

Congratulations CJES Cross-Country Runners 

We are very proud of our CJES Cross-Country Runners that worked hard to get a “golden ticket” 

to the CJES Tournament.  Here are the Tournament results: 

 

U8 Boys      U8 Girls 

-1st  Jacob Prychak (11:57)  -1st  Keira Owchar (12:39) 

-2nd  Chance Unick (12:35)   -2nd  Ava Sliva (12:57) 

-3rd  Trevor Keyowski (13:26)  -3rd  Mae McTavish (13:33) 

-4th  Liam Schwartz (14:10)            -4th  Aliannah Herriges (13:50) 

-5th  Silas Nicholson (17:33) 

   

U9 Boys      U9 Girls 

-1st  Coy Kraynick (11:08)   -1st  Cora Tomcala (12:23) 

-2nd  Logan Menton (11:27)  -2nd  Olivia Owchar (13:23) 

-3rd  Connor Pozniak (14:30)  -3rd  Layla Keyowski (13:26) 

-4th  Braden Skibinsky (14:56)  -4th  Kaydence Goulet (14:34) 

-5th  Parker Olm (16:59)   -5th Riley Roberts (15:20) 

-6th Lukas Woicichoski (17:00)  -6th  Skylar Sciliberto (16:13) 

      -7th  Ashton Lamb (17:28) 

 

U10 Boys      U10 Girls 

-1st  Drew Kitchen (10:22)   -1st  Talia Collingridge (12:25) 

-2nd  Skyler Brass (14:07)   -2nd  Hannah Dutchak (13:14) 

-3rd  Morgan Matychuk (15:53)   

   

Harvest Showdown 

A note was sent home with more information. 

 

CJES School Community Council Annual Meeting  

The CJES School Community Council will be having their annual meeting (elections) on 

Wednesday, Nov. 2nd at 4:00 pm (Room #28).  Please join us! 

 

NASP String Bow Training 

What an exciting time for the Grade 4’s.  Soon they will be able to take part in the National 

Archery in the Schools Program.   

 

Before students can take part in NASP they have to learn the string bow.  The string bow will 

help them experience very quick success when it comes time to use a NASP bow and arrow.   

 

Six different string bow training times are available after school.  Your child will be getting a 

note asking which string bow session they would like to attend.  They only need to attend one of 

the 6 training sessions. 

 



 

Lockdown Practice 

Students and Staff will be holding a scheduled Lockdown Practice at CJES on Nov. 16th at 2:00 

pm.  A surprise one is also scheduled the next day.  Please contact the office if you require more 

information regarding the lockdown practice. 

 

Remembrance Day 

On November 9th – CJES students will be bussed over to CCS to take part in the Remembrance 

Day Service.  

 

No School For Students 

Reminder  – Thursday, November 10th is a holiday  

- Friday, November 11th is the Remembrance Day Holiday - “Lest We Forget” 

 

Report Cards 

Term 1 Report Cards will be available on Edsby on November 25th (Kindergarten will be 

different).  If you would like a paper copy of the report card or a PDF emailed to you, please 

contact the office. 

 

Safety Patrol Pizza Lunch 

CJES will be treating the Safety Patrollers to a free pizza lunch on Wednesday, Nov. 23rd.  

Patrollers, CJES thanks you for a job well done – keep up the awesome work! 

 

 

Dress For the Weather 

Students are encouraged to come to school with a heavy jacket, toque, gloves, and warm 

footwear.  This will allow them to enjoy the fresh air break at CJES. 

 

School Fees 

Reminder that school fees were due Sept. 30th. Please go to “schoolcashonline” to pay your 

school fees. This year you have top option online of setting up payments. 

 

Survey 

A survey link will be posted on Monday, Oct. 31st on Edsby and on our Facebook Page. The 

survey will help us determine how to best plan for our parent communication days for Grade 1 to 

4 on November 29th and 30th. This survey is very important to our planning.  Those families that 

complete the survey by our Friday, Nov. 4th deadline will have their names put in for a FREE 

FAMILY PIZZA NIGHT. One survey per Pre K to Gr.4 student can be entered.  Each entry has 

a chance at the free family pizza night.  

 

Kindergarten Parent/Guardian & Teacher Conferences 

During the Kindergarten conferences, GSSD requires that the Early Years Evaluation (EYE) and 

reportfolios be shared and signed.  Kindergarten conferences are therefore mandatory.  On Nov. 

22 an interview booking website (schoolinterviews.ca) will be open to book your conference 

time on either Dec. 1st or Dec. 2nd. You will require a code to book.  This code will be shared 

with you in the near future once we have received it.  


